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SJASD welcomes new Board of Trustees 
 

On October 24, 2018, our community went to the polls to vote in the City of Winnipeg Municipal and School 
Board Election to elect a new Board of Trustees for St. James-Assiniboia School Division. Based on the 2018 
election results, we wish to officially welcome four new members to our Board of Trustees. A warm welcome 
back is extended to our five returning board members as well. The results are as follows:

King Edward/Deer Lodge Ward:
Jennifer Lawson (re-elected)

Nicole Bowering 
Holly Hunter

Kirkfield/St. Charles Ward:
Cheryl Smukowich (re-elected)  
Sandy Lethbridge (re-elected) 

Bruce Chegus (re-elected) 

Silver Heights/Booth Ward:
Craig Johnson (re-elected)

Craig Glennie  
Bryan Metcalfe

Thank you to all members of our community who voted in the election. We invite all members of the public to 
attend our school board meetings throughout the school year. Our inaugural meeting of the board will take 
place on Tuesday, November 6, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. at the Board Office, located at 2574 Portage Avenue. 
Biographies, photos and contact information for our new board will be updated in the near future on our 
website at www.sjasd.ca, found under Governance - School Board. 

On behalf of the Division, we wish to sincerely thank our previous board members for their years of dedication, 
leadership and service. Trustees Craig McGregor, Peter Woods, Ed Hume and John Mulligan are not returning 
to our board but their contributions to education in our Division are greatly appreciated. You played an 
instrumental role in helping us provide meaningful, safe and caring educational environments for students  
to grow, thrive and learn.  
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